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Family owned and operated since 1986 

Calendars available online:       
     www.pridedisposal.com 

  Click on the Schedules button 

on the homepage. Other    

features include: 

• Weather related updates  

• Up-to-date recycling info 

• Holiday collection           

information 

• Blog 

Online Bill Pay 

  Pay your bill online using a 

debit/credit card and/or sign 

up for paperless billing. 

  It is easy & free to use. Look 

for your unique ID number to 

register (printed on your    

invoice). 

Connect with Pride        
Disposal via social media 

  We have holiday collection   
reminders, recycling tips, 
event updates, bad weather 
collection information, and 
other fun and helpful         
customer information. Please 
connect with us on these 
sites! 

 

         Twitter 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 

 

 

www.facebook.com/
PrideDisposal 

 

     Instagram 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 
 

Tote Placement 
Our cart collection trucks use an automated arm to service your roll 
carts, so we are asking that you please take the following into         
consideration: 
• Leave 3-5 feet between each cart whenever possible. This makes it 

easier for the automated arm to pick up each cart without knocking 
over the carts next to it.  

• Place carts within 5 feet of the curb. 
• Do not block bike lanes, vehicle lanes of travel, or sidewalks.  
• Make sure there is 18’ of overhead clearance from items such as 

basketball hoops and tree branches.  
• Do not place too close to your fence, sprinkler heads, yard lights, or 

anything else that the driver may not see when picking up your cart 
and therefore could potentially damage. 

 
It’s also important that you do not block sidewalks with your carts. 
People that utilize wheelchairs, strollers, etc. need to be able to safely 
use the sidewalks, and blocking the sidewalk with your carts creates a 
hazard.  
 
Whenever possible, place the carts on the street with the wheels of the 
cart directly against the curb. We understand this isn't the perfect      
situation for every street. Other options include: 
• Place the carts in the strip of landscaping between the sidewalk and 

the street. 
• Place carts in your yard on the edge of the sidewalk that is closest 

to your home. 
• If there is no sidewalk, place the carts in the street or in the      

landscaping along the street.  
 
 
 



 

Shred old documents and paperwork securely. 

   Pride Document Shredding offers shredding services at your home or business, with one time,      
occasional, or regular shredding. Secure drop off is also available at the Pride Depot in Sherwood. 
Whether at your home or place of business, disposing of intact confidential information is a risk.  
Contact us to have it shredded and protect yourself and/or your customers from this risk. 

   Pre-paid shred bags for $5. Purchase a paper bag (grocery bag size) for $5 from the Pride     
office. Take the bag home, fill it with paper to be shredded, and bring it back to the recycling depot 
to be shredded when it is convenient for you. If you have more than one grocery bag size to shred, 
we also offer a red bin or 60-gallon tote size for shredding on-site. 

   Please call Pride Document Shredding at 503-625-0725 for pricing and other information on       
services available. You can also visit our website: www.prideshred.com. 

Empty, Clean, and Dry your Recycling! 
 

Do you have to rinse out food residue and liquid from containers before recycling? 
The answer is yes! Make sure your items are empty, clean, and dry before placing 
them in your recycling. If a container has food or liquid reside that hasn’t been rinsed 
out, it can ruin otherwise good paper and cardboard that could have otherwise been 
recycled. Recyclables don’t need to be dishwasher clean, give them a quick rinse, 
shake out the excess water and place them in your recycling! 

 


